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Lottery Open House for 2017-2018 Enrollment 
     The first opportunity to apply for enrollment for 2017-2018 will be at our annual October 

Open House on Thursday, October 5
th
, 4:00 – 7:00 p.m.  Invite your family and friends to come 

and apply!  This is great time for applicants to learn more about CRA as Board Members and 

Administration will be on hand to answer questions and conduct tours of the building.  We love 

our school and want to let others know what a great school we have at Canyon Rim Academy!  

     Parents – if your student currently attends Canyon Rim Academy, you do not need to reapply 

for the Lottery in order for your child to continue to be enrolled.  Once a student has been 

invited to enroll, they continue to be enrolled from year to year until the student leaves CRA.   

 

Books and Breakfast Begins 
The first Books and Breakfast of the year will be for the 5th and 6th grades. 

Friday October 13th 
8:00- 8:27am 
In the lunchroom 

This is a quick breakfast and then a chance to hear about a few titles that we have in the library. 
Sign-up sheets for this event will be outside of the library starting next Monday Oct. 9th. 
Please only sign once on the list ... we want to have room for those who want to come. 

  

CALENDAR 
Thursday, October 5:              Lottery Open House, 4:00-7:00 p.m. 
Friday, October 13:                5

th
 & 6

th
 Grade Books & Bagels, 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday, October 14:  PTO 5K Glow Run, 4:00-8:00 at Canyon Rim Park 

Wednesday, October 18:        Early Dismissal, 1:15  

Thurs & Fri, Oct. 19 & 20:    No School - UEA, Fall Break 
Friday, October 27:                No School – Teacher Professional Development 
Tuesday, October 31:             Halloween Parade, 8:45 a.m.  
  
  
 
 
 


